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CRETAN INTERNATIONAL COMMUNITY

BOARD MEETING

Camping Elizabeth, Misiria, Monday 6 June 2016 @ 11.55

Present:

Ingo Dietrich

(ID)

Vice President


Ralph Krueger

(RK)

Treasurer


Stuart Walsh

(SW)

Secretary

Willy Van Bellegham
(WVB)

Membership Secretary & Board Member

MINUTES OF THE MEETING

1. ID opened the meeting at 11.55. Apologies have been received from PW who is unwell. ID confirmed the meeting quorate and continued with the agenda.

2. SW had circulated minutes of the last meeting and these have been published on line. They were accepted as a true record.

3. There were no matters arising that will not be dealt with elsewhere in the agenda.

4. PW absent so no report.

5. ID had no report, matters being covered elsewhere.

6. RK had circulated the current financial report in advance to all members. These were unanimously accepted for auditing purposes. WVB handed over €110 in respect of membership income. Copies of financial reports are available to paid up members by e-mail on request.
7. WVB reported current paid up membership stood at 101 as of today. Discussion took place as to acceptance of new members. Currently any new member is accepted on receipt of their membership fee by any Board member. The meeting felt the Board should make the final decision. Therefore it was decided to acknowledge receipt of new members which will be confirmed at the next regular Board meeting. Proposed by WVB and seconded by SW this was unanimously approved. SW and WVB to update listings next week.

8. Events:

A . May

i.  Joint lunch held at Roussospiti had about 30 attendees. A light hearted comment was there were only 4 English present!

ii.  Coach excursion – although a small loss was incurred the programme still shows a small surplus on the year.

B.  June

i.  Coach trip to be run the weekend 19 June and to look at the possibility of going to the Matala Beach Music Festival. If not a trip to Zaros will be organised. RK (Footnote: there is no real daytime activity at the festival so Zaros is the destination)

ii.  Joint meal – A mid-summer BBQ at Camping Elizabeth Sunday 26 June. A collection will be made in support of charity, and it was decided to make a donation to Mikri Panagia as we have not made one to them for quite some while. ID
9. AoB.

A. SW referring back to the changes in membership application procedures this gave rise to the possibilities of confidential items being discussed which for reasons of Data Protection and confidentiality could not be made public but still required recording. He stated it is usual UK business practice to have a ‘Part 2 Agenda’ to cover such eventualities and proposed we adopt this policy. ID seconded and this was unanimously approved.

10.Next meeting to be at the same venue Monday 4 July after the CIC coffee morning, notionally starting at 11.45 or as required.

11. ID thanked everyone for their attendance and input into a constructive meeting and declared it closed at 12.35.
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